From: beverley priest

Sent: 12 May 2019 14:20

To: Gibbons, Kelly <Kelly.Gibbons@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Cc: business@newenglishliving.co.uk|

Subject: Discharge of Planning Conditions for Permissions 153490 and 174437

Dear Kelly,

Following your discussions with Andrew, this is the first of three emails in order to discharge
the planning conditions (PCs) for the three permissions pertaining to Mirrorbrook. We will
confirm when payment has been made.

1. This email relates to the 2016 original (153490), amending some of the PCs that
have already been discharged. It includes a letter to you outlining each PC and
naming the document (attached in each email) for the discharge of the PC.

2. The second includes the attachments required to address the conditions relating to
the amendment (174437), as per the covering letter which is for both 153490 and
174437.

3. The third email includes a separate letter and the relevant attachments for the
discharge of permission 182038 from last September for the fifth dwelling.

As agreed, we have looked at this on an holistic basis, and so you'll appreciate the repetition
in the attachments but | hope we have sufficiently identified where each detail relates to
the specifics of each PC for each permission.

If you have any queries, please just give us a call!
With warm regards,

Beverley and Andrew Parkhill

AP -

BP -
Sent from Outlook




